
Greeting all  
 

 The Liberian Association of Manitoba 

 is inviting all members of the 

 African Communities of Manitoba to  

a Presentation Ceremony  

on March 7, 2015 at 06:00 p.m. 

Location  950 Jefferson Avenue 

There will be a presentation of the Ebola fundraising efforts of the Liberian 

Community . 
 

Let us all join the Liberian Community and celebrate their achievements on 

the Ebola relief effort 

 

The Ebola relief committee of the ACOMI has been working tirelessly   to 

organize the Ebola Relief efforts campaign under a United African voice in 

Manitoba. 
 

    As per agreed collective decisions  of the Ebola executive and general 

meetings, all African communities are invited to support this campaign  by 

advertising the March 19th WSO concert,  purchasing five (5) tickets of 

$150.00 each and by committing to buy Ebola relief T-shirts for $20 or$30 

 each. 
 

 This is a community oriented ticket were  each ticket of $150.00 will cover 

the cost of entrance of 4 people  to the March 19th Tears of Ebola WSO 

concert for more info please check www.acomi.ca/ebola.htm 

 

 Special instructions for the purchase of these tickets have been given to all 

leaders of African  Ethno-cultural communities. 

 Tickets can  be purchased at the ACOMI center. Please  contact David 

at"AcomiResource Center" <arc@acomi.ca>; 
 

  

For the Ebola committee 

Co-chair  Lambros Kyriakakos   . 
 

   

http://www.acomi.ca/ebola.htm

